
St. Alphonsus-Holy Name of Jesus Parish 

Masses this week 
Monday  02/05  8:00am  HGPC   Regina Auclair by family 
Tuesday  02/06  8:00am  HGPC  Robbie Salamy (1st Anniversary) by Michelle & family 
Wednesday  02/07  8:00am  HGPC  Lee Hovey by Dan & Neva Santerre 
Thursday  02/08  8:00am  HGPC  Majeed Maroun by Uncle George Moses 
Friday   02/09       No Mass 
Saturday  02/10  4:00pm  SA  Chad Martin by Mom, Gram & family 
Sunday  02/11  8:30am  HN  Dorothy Fuller by Eileen Carrow & family  
Sunday  02/11  11:00am  SA  Brian Dukett by family 
     

Pastor:  
Reverend Douglas Decker 

 Deacons:  
James Ellis, Gerald Savage 

Deacon James Ellis 
Religious Education Office (K-10): 

Jill Bujold 
Parish Office: 

Lisa Reed 

 Reconciliation:  
Saturday - St. Alphonsus 3:15-3:30pm;  Sunday - Holy Name 8:00-8:10am 

Baptism Preparation: Call parish office Wedding Preparation: Call parish office at least 6 months before desired date 
Communion to the Sick: Call parish office 

Pastor’s residence: 
114 Main St.  

Parish Offices & Religious Education 
40 Marion St. 

Telephone: 518-359-3405 or 518-359-9194 Fax: 518-359-2364 
Secretary/Bookkeeper: Lisa Reed: email: office@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Website: www.tupperlakecatholics.org Long Lake: www.sthenryll.com/ 
Fr. Decker: pastor@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Jill Bujold:Jillb@tupperlakecatholics.org 
Deacon Savage: Gsavage7@roadrunner.com 

Deacon Ellis: DeaconEllis@tupperlakecatholics.org 
Trustees: Donna Hachey & Robert Guiney 

From the Pastor… 
  

 Some mentioned the word from Buffalo of no sign of peace but to bow to your neighbor 
and no Precious Blood Chalices at Mass.  My thinking has always been use your common sense.  If 
you are not well, then nod to your neighbors at church and avoid the ministers of the cup.  One time 
I followed a lady who was hacking and blowing her nose and she received from the cup... then my 
turn and I didn't feel too good after that! 

We  want to congratulate Glenn and Anne Bedore.  They took their son Jesse  to Subiaco 
Benedictine Monastery  in the state of Arkansas this week.  Jessie will join this community of con-
templative monks and serve his vocation as a Benedictine monk.  Keep Jessie in your daily pray-
ers.  This is a wonderful compliment to his family and parish here in Tupper Lake. 

Religious Education this week.  Hope our students are well enough to attend. 
 

           Fr. Doug 



Our bulletin brought to you by: 

Shaheen’s Adirondack Inn  
314 Park St.  

518-359-3384 
Open year round 

Parish happenings... 
MEN OF THE CHURCH 
Monday,  February 5, 7:00pm, Holy Ghost Parish Center 
HOLY HOUR 
Tuesday,  February 27, 6:00pm, St. Alphonsus Church 

New to the Parish? Please fill this out, clip and drop in the 
collection so we can add you to the parish registry! 
 

Name_________________________________ 
Address_______________________________ 
______________________________________ 
Phone #________________________________ 
 
Email:_______________________________ 
 
Would you like envelopes?  
____yes    ____no 
 

Would you like to volunteer for any parish ministry? 
____yes ____no 

 

VOLUNTEERING AT THE WILD CENTER 
The Wild Center is looking for people who are passionate 
about the Adirondacks to join our volunteer program. Vol-
unteers play an integral role in providing our 150,000 visi-
tors a year the best experience possible. Opportunities 
include exhibit guiding, working in the office, helping visi-
tors plan their stay and many more. Short on time? No 
worries! Our volunteers can work as little as 1 hour a 
week. If interested, please contact Volunteer Coordinator, 
Emma Congralton at 518-359-7800 ext 114. 
 

 

Our weekly Tithe 
Offering Envelopes: $2,684.35 

Plate: $667.25 
Fuel: $48.00 

Total: $3,399.60 
Last Year: $3,676.00  

DIOCESAN ANNULMENT WORKSHOPS 

This FREE workshop is for people who wish to explore 
beginning the annulment process and will be conducted 
by the Staff of the Matrimonial Tribunal:  Rev. Douglas J. 
Lucia, JCL, Judicial Vicar; Rev. Garry B. Giroux, JCL, Ad-
jutant Judicial Vicar; and Mrs. Elaine Seymour, Moderator 
of the Tribunal. 
What we will cover: 
 Marriage/Divorce - what is my status as a divorced 

person in the Church?  
 Do I need an annulment?  
 The Annulment Process  
 Forms 
The Tribunal staff will have the forms available to begin 
the process and will be on-hand to answer any individual 
questions as well. Light refreshments will be provided. 

Monday, April 16 – 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm 
Holy Ghost Parish Center, 40 Marion Street, Tupper Lake,  

 

TO REGISTER OR IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS, PLEASE 
CONTACT THE TRIBUNAL OFFICE AT 315-605-1087. 
 

FISH FRY 
Lenten Fish Fry at K of C each Friday from Feb 
16 thru March 30th, 5-6:30 pm.  
Adults $14, children under 10- $7. Take outs.  
 

FOR LENT-OUR FATHER’S PLAN 
Jeff Cavins & Scott Hahn present a new way of Bible 
Study, focusing on the 14 books that carry the story line of 
biblical history. Jeff focuses on the story line & Scott re-
lates the story to the covenants & theology. Exciting! Fas-
cinating! Educational! It makes sense of the Bible.  Please 
join us beginning Tuesday, February 13th at 6:30pm @ 
the Holy Ghost Parish Center. For more information, call 
Lynn at 315-212-7014. 
 

ECUMENICAL PASTORS FUND COLLECTION 
Remember our second collection at all Masses THIS 
weekend to fund the ecumenical Pastor’s Fund, which is 
used to help the needy in our community with food, hous-
ing, etc. The fund is currently administered by Pastor Rick 
Wilburn with guidance from each local church leader.  

It’s Mardi Gras! 

 When: Sunday, February 11th 
 Where: Holy Ghost Parish Center 
 
A complete Ham dinner will be served at 

4:00pm.  
There will be a Chinese Auction, 50/50 

Raffle and lot’s of fun for the whole family!  
Please join us. There is no charge.  
If you would like to bring a dessert, 

please do. 
This will benefit our Catholic Youth 

Group 
 

We are still in need of Baskets to raffle or new 
items to put in baskets. Those can be dropped at 

the Parish Center by this Wednesday, February 7th  


